
 

Corby Cunnington 

Corby has been involved in competitive Equestrian sport all of her life, in Dressage, Eventing, 

Showjumping, Endurance and most recently in the FEI Sport of Driving.  

She was the National Driver’s Representative 2018/2019 for Equestrian Australia.  

She is passionate about developing the sport from the ground up and to this end, has run activity 

days, clinics, events, “Learn to Drive” days, as well as competitions for all level of drivers form into 

through to FEI**.  She is keen to develop inclusive procedures and documentation that encourages 

safety and horse welfare, and that puts Driving ahead of people and politics.  

Debbie Hamilton  

Debbie Hamilton has been involved in horses, particularly Show Driving, for many years now.  

A member of Jimboomba Equine Carriage Club, Debbie has been a mover and shaker during the 

clubs recent stormy period.  She has shown herself to be above petty rivalries and only interested in 

fair and equitable outcomes, for all drivers and members.  

Debbie has not been involved in the FEI Sport of Driving but is willing and able to help develop 

programs for all levels of Drivers, and in doing so, furthering her knowledge of the sport. 

Maxine Hobbs-Laing 

Maxine Hobbs-Laing has been involved in the sport of Driving for a number of years now, having 

been introduced to it by Bob Edwards, International Four-in-Hand Driver.  

Prior to this, Maxine has been involved with other equine disciplines for more than 20 years.  

Maxine places importance on safety and horse welfare and is enthusiastic about providing pathways 

and events that promote Driving skills and competition skills development.  

Maxine works well in a team, considers others, and looks forward to development the grass roots of 

Driving.  

Sally Sagar  

Sally Sagar is a competent Driver of singles and pairs and is currently honing her skills of driving a 

four-in-hand. 

She is keen to see Driving in Queensland forge a path ahead, that enables new and experience 

drivers alike to improve their skills.  She is keen to see more competitions and clinics in Queensland 

to that end.  

Sally is now retired from her work in Children’s Services, in a professional capacity, and as a 

consequence, has the time and the skills necessary to be a valuable member of a Sport Committee 

for Equestrian Queensland. 

 


